ELKINS HIGH SCHOOL EMAIL NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING



Castle Crossings email newsletter is sent to all current families of Elkins High School students with working email accounts.

The newsletter is sent out at the beginning of each month during the school year. **Advertising text and artwork are due on the 15**th **of each month.**

Ad Format – business cards cannot be scanned

Size: 252w x 144h pixels

File: jpg or gif

URL link to desired page of business website

Email contact to receive copy of newsletter

() 6 months: \$125 () full school year: \$200

Mail contract and send payment by the 15th of the month to:

Elkins High School VIPS Castle Crossings Advertisement 6140 Hwy 6 #251 Missouri City, TX 77459

Email ad, URL, and contact email to:

cathyhunter1@gmail.com

Start Month.

Advertising Period

()		
Company Info		
Company Name:		Date:
Address:		
City/Zip:		
Phone:	Fax:	
Email:		

*Due to our nonprofit status, Elkins PTO cannot accept advertisements from insurance or travel companies, credit, debit, or similar financial companies.

Please contact Cathy Hunter at <u>cathyhunter1@gmail.com</u> to request a copy of the newsletter or for any questions regarding the advertising.